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The 985 car team has been working very hard this month. The team started off March by painting the vinyl
for the body and tail cover panels and attaching them to the car, unfortunately a mishap occurred while
painting the design onto the tail and the green stripe had to be painted on the outside of the vinyl instead
of being inside where it should've been layered under the white coat and only visible from the outside.
Luckily, that has been this month's only error due to the tremendous support from our sponsor Next Era
Energy who sent someone into class to show us how the solar panel should work and its setup process.
Thanks to our sponsor's guidance we were able to find a way to make a detachable cover for the tail that
would allow the 985 car to run with or without the solar panel attached. For the next month we will be
working on getting the 985 car race ready, and hopefully win the race in Nebraska.
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